
 

©Wiltshire OPC Project/2016/Jenny Todd 

 

 

News from Bowood House 

 

1902 
Lord and Lady Landsdowne will return to Landsdowne House, from Derreen, Kerry, a few days before 
the commencement of the Autumn  Session, and intend to make Bowood, Calne, their Headquarters 
from the middle of October until the end of January.      Swindon Advertiser, Friday, 12 September 
1902    
 

 


